
 

 

 

 

Camp Shalom is  
a Nut Free Zone 

  
 

Safety is Camp Shalom‛s top priority!  In order to keep all 
campers safe, Camp Shalom is a Nut Free Zone.  Please do 
not send nut products of any kind to camp for lunch with your 
child.  This includes peanut butter, almond butter, nutella, 
(and may include protein/granola bars).   
  
If you are sending sunbutter as a peanut butter replacement 
please throw a quick note in your camper‛s lunch box so we 
know it‛s a nut free product.  
 
We realize this may be a challenge at first, but thank you so 
much for helping to keep all campers safe at Camp Shalom.  
Please pack a lunch that best suits your child‛s needs without 
nut products.   
  
If you have any questions regarding the Nut Free Zone 
please contact Rachel Fox at 561-712-5279 or 
rachelf@jcconline.com.   


